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Our system of mail in voting is a model for all the states. This helps so many more 

people participate in the electoral process: parents with small children, people with 

disabilities, the elderly, etc. It gives us time to sit at our dining room table and 

research each of the races, even the very small and obscure contests. Please vote to 

keep this wonderful system intact. 


